
Please be advised that we wish to call in the following decision taken at the Cabinet meeting 
on 3rd March 2010:  
  
Item 11 Leisure and Sport Strategic Business Review - Management Options Appraisal  
  
Report of the Director of Environment and Culture 
  
Decision: 
  
1. That Cabinet notes the outcome of an appraisal of potential management options for 
leisure and sports provision (see annex 1 of the Cabinet report). 
  
2. That, in accordance with the outcome of the management options appraisal, Cabinet 
agrees to the commencement of the implementation phase for the establishment of a new 
charitable trust for the provision of leisure and sports development services. 
  
We call this decision in on the following grounds: 
  
1) Lack of any Pre Scrutiny. 
  
2) Lack of Public Consultation despite the paper being prepared and written before and during 
the period of the Council's Public Consultation on the 2010- 2011 Budget and the Council 
Corporate Plan. 
  
3) Lack of Complete Legal Advice 
  
4) Lack of an Equalities Impact Assessment on the outcome of the report 
  
5) Lack of proper consultation with non-cabinet members of the Council 
  
The call in authors also ask that O&S reject the Cabinet's proposal for "Post" decision scrutiny 
on the grounds that this sets a precedent for Cabinet to ignore the need for pre scrutiny of 
sensitive decisions by way of Fait accompli post decision scrutiny after the event. 
  
Called in By; 
  
Cllr Tony Clarke, Castle Ward, Leader of Independent Group 
  
Cllr Lee Mason, Lumbertubs Ward, Deputy Leader of Labour Group 


